
DOMESTIC
AND FAMILY
VIOLENCE
HARMS.

This may be a challenging time for children, young people and families. 
Find out more visit our website: www.childprotectionweek.org.au

Children and young people are not

invisible!

If you are worried about a family’s wellbeing contact Family and Child Connect on 
13Family, or If you are worried about the safety of a child or young person contact 

Child Safety Services’ Enquiries Unit on 1800 811 810

Queensland Child 
Protection Week  
3 - 9 September 2023


